
 
 

 
July 29, 2024 
 
 
Thank you for your recent and perhaps ongoing response to the short-term recovery effort following 
Hurricane Beryl.  The TGCRVOAD is actively engaged with completing the transition in leadership to the Long-
Term Recovery Committees in each county, 
 
After Action Review 
 
As you know, the TGCRVOAD promotes cooperation, communication, coordination, and collaboration during 
short-term recovery. TGCRVOAD is committed to this role and continuously improving our “playbook.” The 
After-Action Review or AAR provides the TGCRVOAD with important feedback for honing our practices and 
helping our members assist as many people as possible.  
 
Here is the link to the After-Action Report for Hurricane Beryl.  Please take a few minutes to thoughtfully 
complete it.  Your feedback will be reviewed by the TGCRVOAD’s Executive Committee and reported to the 
General Membership at our next meeting.  
 
Join the TGCRVOAD 
 
If you are already a member of the TGCRVOAD, we thank you for your support and look forward to seeing you 
at our next meeting. Our next scheduled meeting is Wednesday, September 11th. We may try to meet once 
before then to catch up on our July Meeting, which was postponed by the Beryl response. 
 
If not, we offer you the opportunity to join TGCRVOAD for our blue-sky activities. We meet six times a year on 
the second Wednesday of January, March, May, July, September, and November from 0930-1100. Four 
meetings a year are in Harris County, while at least two are held in counties other than Harris. Membership 
dues are $50 per year. Our blue-sky activities focus on education and training to prepare for responding to an 
event. We would love to have you join us! 
 
In service, 
 
Gary 
 
Gary Flaharty 
Chair, TGCRVOAD 

 

https://tgcrvoad.org/tgcrvoad-situation-report/
https://tgcrvoad.org/join-us/

